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The Knight’s Tablet 

“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul December 20, 2023 

Upcoming Events 
Dec 20~ All School Mass 

Dec 21~Class Christmas Party     

 @11:00 am/ Noon Dismissal 

Dec 22-Jan. 2~Christmas Break/NO 

SCHOOL; Classes resume Jan. 3 

Jan 12 ~ FAITH FRIDAY with Adam 

Bitter / Noon Dismissal / SPIRIT DAY 

Jan 15~ NO SCHOOL, Martin Luther 

King Jr Day 

Jan 16~ Registration Opens for  

CURRENT FAMILIES 

Jan 28 ~ OPEN HOUSE/ Men’s Break-

fast/ Registration Opens for New 

Families 

Servers Schedule 
Dec 22 Need Volunteers  

Dec 23 4:30pm Need Volunteers  

Dec 24 8:00am Tommy & Catherine Dyer 

    10:00am Makenna Erwin & Gavin Barry 

   4:30 pm Shane Schultz & Teddy Militello 

    10:00pm Need Volunteers  

Dec 25 8:00am Need Volunteers  

   10:00am Need Volunteers  

 
I would like to wish you all a very  

Merry Christmas 
and a Blessed  

New Year 
God Bless,  

Mrs. Kelly Kaimann 
 
Christmas Party Dress Code  
On Thursday, December 21st, students will 

be allowed to dress down in Christmas    

colors. Jeans (or better), sweats (no leggings 

or yoga pants), and Christmas colored tops 

will be required. If  students don’t wish to 

wear Christmas colors , they will need to 

wear their uniform. 



 

 

School News/Reminders: 

 

Christmas Parties &  

Protecting God's Children  
 

All parents (and grandparents) 

wishing to attend the upcoming 

class Christmas parties must be in 

compliance with Protecting God's 

Children.  Letters were sent home 

after Fall Break to all parents not 

in compliance with the program. 

Thank you to those who have re-

sponded and taken the steps to 

complete your compliance. If you 

have any questions about com-

pleting your compliance, please 

contact Lori in the Parish Office 

636-978-1900, ext 223 

or lwortmann@st-paulchurch.org. 

mailto:lwortmann@st-paulchurch.org


 

 

Please join us for a monthly family 

rosary led by children on Tuesday, 

Jan 2  Doors open at 

6:30PM.  Rosary  be-

gins at 6:45 PM.  

All are welcome!  

School News/Reminders 

https://school.st-paulchurch.org/sites/stpaulschool/files/uploads/documents/amazon_wish_list_5.pdf
https://school.st-paulchurch.org/sites/stpaulschool/files/uploads/documents/faculty_favorites_2.pdf


 

 



 

 



 

 

HELP—Volunteers are Needed  

LUNCH VOLUNTEER SIGN UP RECESS VOLUNTEER SIGN UP  

YOU MUST COMPLETE Prevent & Protect to volunteer  

at school. THANK YOU!  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4faca822a2f85-cafeteria1#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4faca822a2f85-recess4#/


 

 


